Car Wash Cancelled

Written by lan Mitchell - Last Updated Saturday, 19 December 2009 13:22

Unfortunately due to industrial action (not the Scouts) we are unable to hold the Halloween Car
Wash, the first of our Kandersteg 2010 fund raising events. Apologies for the inconvenience and
we will reschedule soon, once things settle down. The next fund raising event will be on the 8th
November, picking up fireworks and litter at lake meadows following the annual Rotary Clubs
Fireworks display. The 8th is also the Remembrance Day Parade and we will move from the
Fireworks pickup straight on to the Parade. Further details regarding the Remembrance Day

parade can be found Here .
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